
 

 

December 7, 2024 

 
The Deputy Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001 

 
Ref: Scrip Code 511092 

 
Sub: Clarification on News appearing in leading Newspapers & on Social Media 

 
Respected Sir or Madam, 
 
It has been noticed on the social media as well as in leading newspapers (e-papers) that the 
Company is investing Rs. 30.00 Crore in its OTT business and will lodge various Programme on 
its’ OTT Channel. 
 
However, the Company denies such news. The Company has neither informed to BSE, nor to 
any business channel/Social media about such developments and hence investors are requested 
to take pre-caution while dealing in shares of the Company based on such fake news. 
 
We are providing herewith screenshot of such vide circulated news for the attention of Investors. 
  
Kindy take the same on your record and oblige. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For JMD VENTURES LIMITED 

 
 
 
KAILASH PRASAD PUROHIT 
DIN: 01319534 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 

Enclosed: Screenshot of news appearing on Social Media 
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